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Want a Ring by Next Spring?

Calling all 18+ singles to join the Ring Next Spring Workshop in
Korea April 10-16!

Single and over 18 years old? Join us in Korea next month for an epic workshop for
young people who want to dedicate their lives to Heavenly Parent and go to the
Blessing in the future.

S1gn me up




























